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Dear Oregon Legislature- 

The actions of Local, State & Federal Government during the recent Sars-cov-2 

pandemic bankrupted businesses, shut down our capacity to work, travel & recieve 

appropriate medical care & specifically in Oregon, by the Governor's Executive 

Authority, stopped 

access to life-saving medications.  

These reckless actions have driven many individuals out of Oregon already, the 

housing market is collapsing, and the businesses that have survived are struggling.  

This is NOT an environment in which to place greater unjust burdens on the backs of 

the few taxpayers you have left! 

States which protected their citizens' God Given & Constitutionally Guaranteed 

Rights are THRIVING.  

You must change course, lower taxes, clean up the crime & drug culture you have 

dangerously created, allow schools to independently take the measures required to 

improve our educational standards, and otherwise lift the burden of excessive & 

ineffective Government decrees, mandates, expenses, & taxation, if Oregon is to 

ever thrive again.  

Do your job with the monies at hand; do not burden the few honest & hardworking 

Oregonians willing to stay here despite the high taxes, high crime, high drug abuse, 

high mental illness & poor education we suffer with after decades of poor 

management.  


